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Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: RidgeRat10@aol.com
Sent: Friday, September 12, 2008 11:08 AM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; slovejoyjr@tcg-international.com
Subject: 50 Hegenberger Loop , Oakland Closure

Steven: Just a short memo to confirm our last phone call of Thursday September 11, 2008 @ 4:25 PM, wherein I left a 
voice mail questioning where you are in regard to the completion of your review, and the transmittal of your answer back 
to TCG (Woody Lovejoy), and ourselves? As you may recall in your last correspondence of 8/28/08, @ 5:51:10 PM, you 
stated that we will have your comments "next week" (which would be the week of September 1st). 
We are now at the end of the week after "next week" (the week of September 8th), and still have not received your reply! 
PLEASE send us a email at least letting us know about when we will be receiving your documentation. 
  
Sincerely: W.E.L. Partnership, Gary Lyons Partner 
 
 

Psssst...Have you heard the news? There's a new fashion blog, plus the latest fall trends and hair styles at StyleList.com. 


